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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

COVID-19 Update – Contact with parents and children  

 
I hope that this letter finds you all well.  
 
I am writing to let you know that over the next two weeks teachers will be phoning each family for a 
chat, just to see how you are or if you need any more support or guidance.   
 
This phone call is intended to be a friendly chat and definitely not a way of checking up on you! If 
your child would like a chat with their teacher then that would be great, but I know they might 
struggle with it so please don't put them under any pressure. 
 
Some teachers will ring from school and others from home or from their mobile - if they use a 
personal phone they will be withholding their number.  If you don't answer they will leave a 
message and try again so please look out for this call.  Of course, if it isn't a convenient time for you 
then ask them to call back later. 
 
Once again, I would just like to reinforce that you must do what is right for you and your child 
regarding home learning.  Please remember - we do understand how difficult it is to try to educate 
your children and work from home, many of our teachers are doing exactly that. For this reason we 
have always stressed, and continue to do so, that you can only do your best. Paramount is the 
emotional wellbeing of the whole family. All of us recognise the many pressures that parents and 
children are facing - we do not want home learning to add to these. 
 
You are all doing a great job and we hope we will see you again soon. 
 
Stay safe and stay kind, 

 
 
Ashley Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 
The Nebula Federation 


